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We have today been informed that contractors for the
developer will be fencing off the land to the rear of Regent
Street on 23rd June. The work is estimated to last
approximately one week.

Materials for the work will be delivered onto site on 21st

June.

Below is a plan of the fenced area. You must not park
vehicles on the shaded area fromMONDAY 21st JUNE.

When Moulton Parish Council are
notified of a planning application or
receive further details, we will
communicate this information
using the communication channels,
as promised.

This leaflet represents the latest information received by Moulton Parish Council, but is
given as a guide only. We will post any updates as we receive them onto our websites, and
advise residents to follow directions from the contractors when they are on site.
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